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I am against cuts to the Brigade of Gurkhas 

 
Part of the British Army for nearly 200 years, the highly effective and loyal Brigade of Gurkhas based in Folkestone in 
Kent could be one of several UK based regiments sacrificed because of a Coalition Government dispute about 
defence funding. In order to show the Government there is significant opposition to this approach please add your 
support by adding your name to the petition against the proposal below.   Thank you for your support. 
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Return form to:  Save the Gurkhas Campaign, “Puffins”, Peene, Folkestone, Kent CT18 8BG 

http://www.savethegurkhas.co.uk/

